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I support this bill. Oregon, and the U.S. in general, need much more funding for 

public transportation, and the tire tax would help provide that funding. Additionally, 

wildlife crossings that prevent vehicle collisions could save millions in damages every 

year. People are more likely to submit testimony if they have a negative view, 

especially when they oppose something. However, the majority of Oregonians 

support more wildlife crossings in our state. Please don't let this skew your 

perspective. Please consider the bigger picture. 


